
 

 

 

 

 

we have some concerns about the grant approval letter because the letters 

contain very sensitive information, like director’s and PI’s signatures and the 

amount of the fund. We are afraid that we could not provide. Furthermore, 

this request is not a common practice in academic publication process. We 

seek your understanding and waive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


